
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 December 2014 

 

 

Benoit Arcand 

fyi-request-2352-73860185@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Benoit Arcand 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ .....I’m interested in if Treasury holds foreign sovereign debt, if so specifically 

which countries and the amount of debt held from each country” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 19 December 2014 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Erin Roxburgh 
 

 

Erin Roxburgh 

Ministerial Coordinator 


